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School 

 

 

Christmas Production 
Unfortunately due to COVID restrictions we 
are unable to have a live performance of 
Lights, Camel, Action for parents. We are 
hoping to video the performance and put it 
on our website for you all to see.  

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 Recycle 4 School 
Recycle for school is a free fundraising 
scheme, which helps us to raise funds 
through textile recycling, (Further details 
attached) 
We thought if you have a ‘clear out’ over 
the Christmas Holidays you could then 
bring your bags into school on 15th 
January, when they will be collected. 
Please help yourself to some bin bags 
from the reception area. 
 

 

Bulbs for Forest School 
The Friends of Haskayne School are 
continuing their ground project in the 
Forest School area and are looking for 
donations of bulbs to plant. If you would 
like to make a donation, please place 
these in the box in the reception area. 

Thank you. 

 

     

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 

 

School will close at 1.15pm, after a normal 
school dinner, on Friday 18th December for the 

Christmas Holidays. There will be no after 
school care (ARC) on this day. 

Back to school on Monday 4th January 2021. 
 

 

 
My name is Miss Stelfox and I am a student 
teacher in my third year placement at Edge 
Hill University, with a specialism in science 
and the Early Years Foundation Stage. I am 
really looking forward to working with Acorn 
Class for the next 10 weeks, helping your 
children to reach their full potential. 

 

 

On-line safety 
To help parents to keep children safe online we 
have subscribed to an online safety newsletter 
which is produced monthly by Knowsley City 
Learning Centre. Attached is December and 
January’s newsletters and each month we will 
forward you a copy, the newsletters will also 
be available on the school website under 
Online Safety in the parents section. A 
Parental Control Booklet has also been 
supplied by Knowsley City Learning, please 

have a look at this on the website. 

 

 

Christmas Raffle 
Please support the 

school and buy some 
raffle tickets. 

Prizes include: 
Vouchers, Harrods 

Teddy & some adult 
drinks! 

Great News!! 
We are a ‘Sugar Wise’ School 

 
Please bear this in mind when 
you are making packed lunches. 
We have children with nut 
allergies in school so we are also 
a nut free school.  

 
 

Parking 
Please can you be courteous to our 

neighbours when parking your car to drop off 
and collect children from school; as they are 

finding it difficult to reverse out of their drives 
when cars are parked opposite. 

Thank you 


